

December 30, 2024

Dear Ramon, Board of Directors, and Team VMC:

As my term on the Board of Directors at the Mendocino County Tourism Commission comes to an end, I wanted to take a moment to share my plans. My term will officially wrap up on February 1, 2025, and I'll be stepping away from the board at that time.

I feel incredibly grateful to have had the chance to work alongside such a talented and passionate group of people. It's been an honor, and I've learned so much through this experience.

Thank you for your collaboration, support, and shared commitment to making a difference. I'm excited to see all the incredible things you'll continue to achieve in the future.

I feel fortunate to have been part of this journey with you all.

Wishing you continued success and all the very best,

Katrina M. Kessen

200 S. School Street, Ukiah CA 95482 www.discoverukiah.com www.visitukiah.com 707.462.4705







